Sent: 31 October 2017 10:01

To: DPD (Planning Service Area)

Subject: Main Modifications Redbridge Local Plan 2015 to 2030
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Mr. Paul Scott,

31/10/2017.

Main Modifications Redbridge Local Plan 2015 to 2030

Dear Sir or Madam,

| amongst many other people such as the llford NOISE group still oppose the modifications to the
local plan, as it

will involve far too great an amount of high rise as well as high density development within the llford,
Goodmayes, Seven

Kings and Chadwell Heath neighbourhoods. The scale of the planned high storey buildings will block
daylight for the

nearby residents and will inevitably create more congestion which will worsen the quality of life around
this part of the

Redbridge borough.

Also the car parking spaces allocations are generally far too low for these types of residential
developments

which will result in a higher number of cars being parked in surrounding areas too. lIford really needs a
larger amount

of low level commercial units with associated landscaping around it because the borough needs
them rather than high



rise and often cramped as well as unaffordable housing. Above all, the council needs to strictly limit the
construction of

more tower blocks especially when incidents such as the Grenfell Tower tragedy have proved that high
density living is

neither particularly safe nor desirable.
If you want to speak to me about this letter then my numbers are:_ or_
Yours sincerely,

Paul Scott.





